
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Date Change for the Next  

Regular School Board Meeting 
 of the 

Grand Coulee Dam School District 

Board of Directors 

 
 

Please be informed that the Board of Directors of the Grand Coulee Dam School 

District has changed the date of their Regular School Board Meeting from April 22, 

2024 to April 24, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.  

The meeting will be held at the regular location; Lake Roosevelt Jr./Sr. library 

located at 505 Crest Drive, Coulee Dam, WA. 
 


